This Week....

We have had a very exciting week in Reception with some special class visitors arriving. We have an Elf called Bob who has come to show kindness each day in the lead up to Christmas.

We have continued with our daily Phonics lessons and this week we have been getting better at reading words with s on the end, for example, cats, bags, tips.

In our maths we have been comparing quantities and using the language of more, fewer and equals to compare sets of objects.



The children have been enjoying their new Christmas workshop in Bluebells and a Christmas Bakery in Daffodils.



Christmas Cards

If you would like to write Christmas cards to your friends please ask for a class list.

Christmas cards can be posted in the post box outside each classroom and need to be posted by 17/12/2021.

Star of the Week

Congratulations to our Star of the Week!

Bluebells: Mila Aitken

Daffodils: Megi Capja



Well done!

Next week:

Thursday 9th: School Christmas Dinner

Friday 10th: LSSP Santa Dash in school.



We love to see and hear about your child's achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles? Let us know!